
 

    
  

 

 

 
 

 
 

IESO Engagement 

From: IESO Engagement
Sent: June 28, 2022 11:27 AM 
To: IESO Engagement
Subject: Update on Capacity Auction Market Rules 

The following is an update for those participating in the Capacity Auction engagement initiative. 

At its June 23 meeting, the IESO Board of Directors reviewed the market rule amendment proposal (MR-
00469-R00), Enhancements to the 2022 Capacity Auction. The Board has asked the IESO to bring a revised 
market rule amendment proposal to the Technical Panel that would focus on enabling participation from 
generator-backed capacity import resources. The proposed enhancements related to capacity qualifications as 
well as performance assessment modifications will be discussed at future engagement sessions on design 
enhancements to the IESO’s Capacity Auction. 

As a result, the IESO will bring a revised market rule amendment proposal to the July 12 Technical Panel 
meeting that if approved, would be effective for the 2022 Capacity Auction. 

Please let us know if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 
IESO Engagement 
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